
60-10551 Shellbridge Way, Richmond, BC  V6X 2W9 
t. 604.270.8226 f. 604.270.9116 ubcm.ca

525 Government Street, Victoria, BC  V8V 0A8
t. 250.356.5133 f. 250.356.5119 ubcm.ca

The Community Emergency Preparedness Fund is funded by the Province of BC 

February 6, 2025

Chair Brad Sperling and Board 
Peace River Regional District 
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC   V1G 4H8

Reference: AP7627

RE: 2022 CEPF: Volunteer and Composite Fire Departments Equipment and Training – 
Charlie Lake Fire Department - Purchase of Digital Radios & Moberly Lake Fire 
Department - New fire hose

Dear Chair Sperling and Board,
Thank you for providing a final report and financial summary for the above noted project. 
We have reviewed your submission and all reporting requirements have been met. 

The final report notes a total eligible expenditure of $54,032.00.  Based on this, a payment 
in the amount of $24,032.00 will follow via electronic fund transfer.  This amount 
represents full payment of the grant and is based on 100% of the total reported 
expenditure, less the initial payment of $27,016 issued March 2023 and the payment of 
$2,984.00 issued March 2024.

I would like to congratulate the Peace River Regional District for undertaking this 
significant project and responding to the opportunity to enhance volunteer and composite 
fire departments’ capacity to provide fire protection services, and increase the resiliency of 
BC communities. 

Please stay tuned to the UBCM newsletter for future funding opportunities.

If you have any questions, please contact CEPF at 250-356-7123 or cepf@ubcm.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Lynsay Pacey, Program Officer 

cc. Ryan Kirkham, Protective Services Coordinator




